
 

 

 

 

 

July 13, 2024 

 

In the aftermath of Saturday’s tragic assassination attempt on presidential hopeful Donald Trump, 

Christians across the United States, and the world, are praying for the speedy recovery of Mr. 

Trump, and all of our citizens.   

There is no place for hate or senseless violence, as we should be working together for a peaceful 

democratic process going forward.  

If you are able to stay home for the next few hours, please do so and pray with us for the health of 

former President Trump and President Joe Biden. 

May God’s grace and mercy be upon us.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Dr. E.D. Seamster, Jr.  

President/CEO 

Southwestern Christian College 
 

 


